
INVITATION TO BID 

The Jackson County Utility Authority is accepting sealed bids until 10:00 A.M. June 24, 

2025, at the Authority’s office, 1225 Jackson Avenue, Pascagoula, MS 39567 for the sale 

and pick up of thirty-seven (37) — Plastic 55 Gallon Drums. 

Bid forms may be obtained from the Authority’s office upon request. Contact Amy 

Thompson via email: athompson@jcua-ms.us 

For any inquiries regarding this bid, please contact Amy Thompson @ 228-762-0119 

Ext. 5338 or 228-218-6663. 

Publish Dates: June 1, 2025 & June 8, 2025 


